
MEMORANDA 
 
 

DATE: 1 February 2006 
 
TO:  School Board Chairmen, Superintendents and School Finance 

Officers 
 
FROM: Jack Lamb, President 
  Beverly Slough, Treasurer 
 
RE:  2006-07 FSBA Dues 
 
Enclosed is the annual FSBA Dues statement.  This annual increase is based 
on the Consumer Price Index of 3.4% for the year ended December 31, 2005.  
This increase is in accordance with the FSBA bylaws. 
 
Now is the time for all school board members to stay together to make 
significant gains and to keep local control for district school boards. 
 
FSBA will continue to provide valuable services to the local school board 
members.  Those services include researching issues of legislative 
importance to school systems in Florida and representing their views before 
the legislature, the State Board of Education, and other organizations 
interested in public education.  Additionally, FSBA provides leadership 
training for school board members and, as an added benefit, all members of 
the Association are covered by a $100,000 accidental death and 
dismemberment insurance policy. 
 
FSBA would like to take this opportunity to thank the local school boards for 
their support during the past year.  We have accomplished a great deal in 
Florida with your assistance and we look forward to a continued close working 
relationship with all school districts. 
 
Please feel free to call us if you have any questions or need assistance. 


